
AGCRC soliciting proposals for Center of Excellence Research 
Grants Program 

 
May 13, 2015 – The Alabama Gulf Coast Recovery Council (AGCRC) is now soliciting proposals from non-
governmental entities and consortia, including public and private institutions of higher learning, in the 
Gulf Coast Region to serve as Alabama’s Center of Excellence.  The solicitation period will be open for 
over 45 days with the deadline set for June 30, 2015 at 4:00 p.m. 
  
Click here to view the Solicitation for Proposals. 
 

http://www.restorealabama.org/Documents/AL%20COE%20Solicitation%20for%20Proposals.pdf

